
Homer, Trina
8/10/2010 4:30:30 PM
Perlstein, Joel T. (JTP@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc: 
Subject: 

Hi Joel,
NMDL follow up

I am following up on the brief telephone conversation we had and my e-mail follow up a few weeks ago 
about the status of the PG&E/MID settlement on NMDL issues. Just wanted to see if you can give any 
indication of the timing of CPUC action on this settlement, as it was submitted over a year ago now. 
Any indication at all, or feedback on what other information might be required for the Commission to 
make a decision on this, would be most appreciated.

You can reach me at 973-6490, or email at tnhc@pge.com.

Thanks,
Trina
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